


Greetings from ONGC Foundation! 

We are pleased to inform you about the launch of the ONGC Merit Scholarship for the academic year 

2024-25, commenced on 3rd August 2024. 

This scholarship offers financial assistance of Rs. 48,000/- per annum to meritorious students from 

Schedule Caste, Schedule Tribe, OBC, and General-EWS categories to pursue UG courses in 

Engineering, MBBS, and PG courses in Management, Geology, and Geophysics. We kindly request 

you to disseminate this information among your students and encourage eligible students to apply 

through the scholarship portal. (Detailed information regarding the scholarship and eligibility 

criteria is available at https://ongcscholar.org/#/). 

Your institution's support is crucial in identifying potential beneficiaries. To facilitate the application 

process, colleges are requested to assist students in completing the necessary college declaration 

forms. 

To maximize outreach, we would be grateful if you could prominently display the enclosed 

scholarship advertisement on your institution’s notice board and reception area. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Regards, 

C.S. Rabha

CEO-ONGC Foundation 

https://ongcscholar.org/#/
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